From: reqistrar

Subject: HPE CM: letter of comment FW: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #EB-2019-0159
Date: Thursday, February 6, 2020 12:35:53 PM

From: Owner <srizzat-

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2020 6:41 PM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: Enbridge 2021 Dawn Parkway Expansion, #£EB-2019-0159

OEB
"We have no policy consultations seeking consumer feedback at this time.*
There should be. They should be in the form of oral hearings.

Hamilton is one of the municipalities that has declared a #ClimateEmergency. All decisions
need to be seen through the climate lens. Climate models are running hotter than expected. We
are running out of time with business as usual energy practices leading to catastrophes the
world over. One can and should be able to make the argument that fossil fuel interests have
misled Ontario consumers.

We need full transparent oral hearings.

Richard MacKinnon






